EASTERN CENTRE AUTO CYCLE UNION

GRASS TRACK SUB COMMITTEE OF EASTERN CENTRE ACU 1st MEETING OF THE COMMITTEE AT HIGH EASTER ON Monday 4th MAY 2015

Those Present: J. Sayer S. Brace. G. Wilby. A.Foskew

Apologies received G. Garrod. P. Baker D. Smith (busy as C of C)

The meeting decided that the following

Alan Foskew (Chairman), George Wilby (Vice Chairman), Julian Sayer (Secretary) Peter Baker (Riders Rep) would continue in the same roles for 2015. The rest of the people would be members of the Sub Committee.

The 350 cc Solo Championships Round will now be run on Saturday 12th September at High Easter.

The committee then had a chat about the future of the grass track in the centre and felt that we would have to keep an eye on it and try to give as much help that clubs wanted in respect of assistances on the day of meetings

Any Other Business

The Norwich New Stars was back up and running events and we shall endeavour to appoint stewards for all their meetings for 2015. The committee are interested in running a possible Youth Centre Championships in 2016 or 2017. They would run 1 event and with possibilities of George Wilby running an event, and will ask Southend and 500 cc Sidecars to see if they were interested as well. This is an ongoing matter

It was also decided to run the Riders Forum on Sunday 11th October at Rendham for any feedback on the events run this year and any other matters.

Date of Next Meeting Sunday 23rd August at Iken Suffolk